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Green Landscaping subsidiary secures renewed contract
from Ulricehamn Municipality

Green Landscaping’s subsidiary Tranemo Tradgardstjénst has won a public
procurement process for outdoor maintenance services in the municipality of
Ulricehamn. Through the renewed contract, Tranemo Tradgardstjénst will maintain
the municipality’s green areas for another four years.

Tranemo Tradgardstjanst was awarded the contract following a public procurement process. The
new assignment will start on 1 April 2019 and run for four years. The contract has a total value of
approximately SEK 40 million, with a possibility to extend it for another 2 years.

“It feels great to have received continued trust from the municipality. We have built a stable team of
employees with around 10 people over the past years to be able to deliver our services on a long-
term basis in Ulricehamn. We are now looking forward to continuing providing our services and to
further strengthen our relation to the municipality over the coming years”, says Roger Carlsson, CEO
of Tranemo Tradgardstjanst.

The contract comprises outdoor maintenance services, such as landscaping, winter maintenance and
continuous repairs and light construction works. Since 2009, Tranemo Tradgardstjénst has been
responsible for the outdoor environment maintenance around the municipality’s properties, and since
2015, it has also been responsible for the maintenance of the municipality’s parks and outdoor
environments. The contract with the municipality of Ulricehamn also comprises the green areas of the
municipal real estate company Stubo.

For more information:
Carl-Fredrik Meijer, CFO, +46 70-108 70 19, carl-fredrik.meijer@greenlandscaping.se

This information was submitted for publication at 13:00 CET on 28 May 2018.

Green Landscaping Group is the #1 landscaping service provider in Sweden. Our business idea is to
refine our customers’ outdoor environments by offering services focused on high customer value,
long-term sustainability and quality. The group has approximately 650 employees and sales amount
to around SEK 1 billion. For more information, please visit www.greenlandscapinggroup.se.
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